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From: Hannon, John <jhannon@usbr.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 11:11 AM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Cc: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: New Stan paper out in SFEWS


Thanks Barb - nice to have all those annual estimates put together in one place


--------------------------------------------------

John Hannon, Fisheries Biologist

U.S. Bureau of Reclamation


801 I Street, Suite 140


Sacramento, CA 95814-2536


jhannon@usbr.gov


916-414-2413 office


916-206-4187 mobile


On Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 10:58 AM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


To John (doing the Fall run analysis for ROConLTO) and Kristin (my Stanislaus teammate), FYI


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Rachel Johnson - NOAA Federal <rachel.johnson@noaa.gov>


Date: Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 10:02 AM


Subject: New Stan paper out in SFEWS


To: Anna Sturrock <asturrock@ucdavis.edu>, Wikert, John <john_wikert@fws.gov>, Barbara Byrne


<Barbara.Byrne@noaa.gov>


Anna:JD:Barb


I haven't looked at this closely but thought you may be keen on reading this.


Rachel


https://escholarship.org/uc/item/2z38p12t


*****************************************************************************************


****


Rachel C. Johnson, PhD


Fisheries Ecology Division


Southwest Fisheries Science Center


National Marine Fisheries Service


&

University of California Davis


Associate Researcher


Office: Center for Watershed Sciences, Rm 2107


https://escholarship.org/uc/item/2z38p12t
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phone: 831-239-8782


*****************************************************************************************


****


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

